
 
We are so excited to have you be a part of our summer VBS! Jesus’ light will surely shine BRIGHT as 

this great group of children and adults sing songs of praise and learn about His love for us!  

Please take a few moments to read over the following important information.  

As always, please email or call with any questions. 
Renee Hilley, Children’s Director 

renee@jfumc.com 

404-372-6796 

 

Drop Off & Pick Up 

In order to make drop off and dismissal go as smoothly and SAFELY as possible, we will be using a car rider drop 

off very similar to the car rider lines your child uses at their school throughout the school year. 

 

Each registered child will receive a special car rider tag with their name on it, along with other important 

information, in the mail the week before VBS. Please make every effort to preregister using the online form or by 

printing off the registration form and mailing it to:  

 

JFUMC, Attn: Renee Hilley 

188 Martin Street 

Jefferson, GA 30549 

 

All adults wishing to register their child the day of the event must park and come to the Registration Tables to fill 

out forms and receive their car rider tags. Please arrive 30 minutes early to allow time to complete the necessary 

paperwork. 

 

Drop Off: Each night, you will need to park and bring your child to the registration table located to the left side of 

the Gordon Street building. Please follow all directional signs and volunteer directions. A snack supper, 

water/lemonade, and another snack will be provided during the event. Therefore, your child does not need to bring 

anything with them. If your child has any medical needs (epipen, inhaler, etc), please contact Renee Hilley in 

advance and plan to speak with a member of our Registration Team before sending in medication. There will be a 

medical form that you will need to complete. 

 

Dismissal: Children will be dismissed using the car rider system very similar to the system used by local elementary 

schools to pick up students. Cars MUST display the car tags to our JFUMC Volunteer Staff. You MUST have the 

original car rider tag for us to allow the child to leave with you-for your child’s safety there will be NO 

EXCEPTIONS. Please note that your child will be released to anyone who displays their tag. If you do not have the 

original car tag, you must park and bring your ID to the Registration Table for verification. Please be patient and 

understanding during this process as we aim to ensure the safety of each child.  
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